
South Dakota Walleye Classic

Meeting Minutes

April 11, 2024

The meeting was called to order by Craig Mehlhaff. The following members were 
in attendance: Becky Randall, Bill Waeckerle, Lloyd Schlomer, Steve Mann and 
Vance Peckham.

A copy of the March 14th minutes was handed out to those in attendance. Bill 
Waeckerle made motion to approve and second by Lloyd Schlomer. Motion 
carried.

The financial report was given by Steve Mann. Lloyd Schlomer made a motion to 
approve and second by Vance Peckham.  Motion carried. Steve paid the City and 
ADC their share of the old electronic sign that we sold. They each received 
$333.33.

Old Business: 2024 gun drawing continues. 
Craig has contacted QQP to have them remove the lettering and make the 
lettering bigger for the “3 record fish” that goes under the “welcome to Akaska” 
sign. 

The electronic sign was reset by Bill Waeckerle the other morning and Craig 
Mehlhaff found the missing piece from the back of the sign that the wind had 
taken off. 
                         
Old Business from floor

Bill Hinds may go to the Coalition meeting in May just to keep following up with 
progress.

New Business: :  Bill Waeckerle had inspection of the scale done, the calibration is 
NOT completed yet but the certification is complete. We will get a sign made for 
the scale at the TAV to weigh fish.

 

Craig received approval for permit from Ryan Persoon. 



Sheila from Marin-Biel will have the insurance policy for the SDWC completed in a 
few weeks.

Shauna Cunningham from Outdoor Magazine received our ad March 4th. The 
magazine will be published in May.

New Business from Floor: 1 entry for the SDWC received.

The ad from Senior Fishing was reviewed by everyone from the changes that Bob 
Heier made so Becky will get that to Sara at Hoven Review to place into the 4 
papers around the area. We will run ad May 15th and then June 5th.  Bob also will 
need help with registration, loading and unloading people from boats, and 
bagging up and handing out numbers, ice, snack and water. Becky ahs contacted 
Jim Houck to prepare Pork Loin sandwiches. Becky will order the other food 
supplies from Ken’s in Aberdeen, she will get ladies to help serve meal that day. 
Bernie Bisbee will take pictures that day. We will take a group photo before 
everyone eats lunch so that we get a group picture this year. 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Bill Waeckerle and second by Lloyd 
Schlomer. Motion carried. 

Next meeting will be May 16, 2024 at 7:00pm.

Meeting adjourned.

Submitted by: Becky Randall
Secretary


